
5th May, 2025 

To,  
Department of Corporate Service,  
Bombay Stock Exchange Limited,  
1st Floor, Phiroze, Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street,  
Mumbai - 400001  
Script Code: 540061  
ISIN: INE412U01025 

To,  
Listing Department,  
National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 
Exchange Plaza, C-1, BLOCK G,  
Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (E), 
Mumbai - 400051  
Symbol: BIGBLOC  
ISIN: INE412U01025 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

Subject:- Change in website of the Company 

In accordance with Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligation and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015, we would like to inform that domain name of the website of the Company has 
been changed from www.nxtbloc.in (former) to www. bigbloc.in (current) with immediate effect. All 
required changes under the applicable regulations shall be done accordingly.  

Please take note of the same and update the website of the Company in Corporate information 
section of the Company on the BSE and NSE portal. 

Please take the same on records. 

Thanking you,  
For BIGBLOC CONSTRUCTION LIMITED 

Mohit Narayan Saboo 
Director & CFO 
02357431 
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